
Matthew Phillips, DO, a physician specializing 
in Emergency Care has been welcomed to the 
medical staff at Southern Ohio Medical Center.

Phillips received his Medical Degree from West 
Virginia School of Osteopathic Medicine in Lewisburg, 
WV. He completed a Residency in Emergency Medicine 
at Marietta Memorial Hospital in Marietta, OH. 

Dr. Phillips is joining the SOMC Emergency 
Department located at 1805 27th Street, Portsmouth, 
OH 45662. Call (740) 356-5000 for more information. 
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